

Self-testing option revoked – Employees-list-mail from Prof. Dr. Andreas Musil, 12 November 2021

Dear Sir or Madam, dear students, dear colleagues,

A new <u>containment ordinance</u>, effective as of Monday (November 15), has just been published. The most important change is that, according to Section 25, subsection 2, sentence 4 of the SARS-Cov-2-EindV, **self-tests may no longer be taken into account at universities** as evidence of the status "tested". I would therefore ask you to implement this as of Monday.

Plans are underway to amend the federal testing regulations so that citizen testing will once again be free of charge starting this weekend. However, this has not yet been confirmed.

Sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Andreas Musil Vice President for Teaching and Studies